
Date of Public No�ce: 28 September 2023 

No�ce of Decision on QLDC Proposed District Plan 

Coneburn Industrial Zone 

 

Pursuant to Clause 10 and 11 of Schedule 1 of the Resource Management Act 1991, public no�ce is hereby 
given as of 28 September 2023, that the Queenstown Lakes District Council (Council) has made a decision 
on the adop�on of proposed varia�ons to Chapter 44 (Coneburn Industrial Zone) of the Proposed District 
Plan. 

The Council has adopted all the varia�ons proposed to Chapter 44 and the proposed varia�ons to the 
District Wide Chapters. The District Wide Chapters included in this Plan Change are Chapter 25 Earthworks, 
Chapter 27 Subdivision and Development, Chapter 29 Transport, Chapter 31 Signs and Chapter 36 Noise. 

The Proposed District Plan is amended in accordance with the Council’s decision from the date of this 
public no�ce. 

Further informa�on regarding the varia�ons within the Plan Change can be found on the Queenstown 
Lakes District Website at the following loca�on: htps://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-
plan/varia�on-to-coneburn-industrial-zone  

Online access to the decisions is available at QLDC Libraries and offices without charge. 

For further informa�on on the district plan review please contact Queenstown Lakes District Council on 
(03) 441 0499 or email PDPenquiries@qldc.govt.nz  
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